
Parents and guardians, 
 
As you know, the weather in Rabun County can be unpredictable and could possibly 
cause school closings.  In the event of school closings due to weather, we are going to 
allow our students to work from home rather than having to make the days up later in 
the year.  As of now, we will use work from home days for the first four days of school 
we miss. Any days missed after the first four days will be made up by attending school 
on previously scheduled student holidays.  
 
Each specific school’s assignments for your children might be facilitated and look 
slightly different.  Some work will be digitally driven where students check their email or 
Google classroom for specific assignments.  Other work will be paper/pencil format and 
sent home in folders. Our teachers will do a great job explaining to your students how 
their assignments will be facilitated, so they will fully understand what to expect during a 
bad weather day.  Please note that students will not necessarily have assignments from 
all of their classes as our focus will be on the four core academic areas.  
 
On estimate, students will have between one to three hours of work to complete during 
a bad weather day.  If for some reason a student is unable to complete their 
assignments during the bad weather day, students will have five school days to have 
their assignments completed and submitted.  Students that fail to complete their 
assignments by the five day window will receive an unexcused absence and potentially 
a zero for the assignment grade.  Our goal is to get some school work done and yet still 
allow our kiddos to enjoy the snow.  
 
Please feel free to speak with your child’s principal if you have any further questions.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Rabun County Schools 


